20/03/2020

KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASH

CLUBHOUSE CLOSING

It's a complicated time and things are changing quickly.
At this time it's vital that we all look out for each other
and help in any way we can while ensuring we keep
ourselves safe.

Golf is a healthy pursuit played in the open air and in
view of the Prime Ministers statement of today, the
clubhouse will closed tonight at 21:00, until further
notice.

In order for members to access the locker rooms, the
main entrance doors will be open tomorrow (Saturday)
and Sunday from 08:00 until 17:00.

Thereafter the clubhouse will be closed until further
notice.

The Pro Shop will remain open each day as follows: until
Sunday 29 March, 08:00 - 16:00 and from Monday 30
March, 08:00 - 18:00

The main club entrance gates will be open from 08:00 to
18:00 each day until further notice, to allow our members
to access the course.

As visitors will also be utilizing the course, after paying a
green fee at the Pro Shop, we ask that members please
assist in looking after our course by monitoring the

visitors etiquette and checking that they have a bag tag.

These are indeed difficult times and | know that we can
rely on our members.

I will keep you all updated with any developments as they
happen.

Stay safe.
Kind Regards
Reunert Bauser-General Manager
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